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Date: 19 February 2007 Concerning: WRO 10, WRO 95,

WRO 100, WRO 200
C.o. no.

WRO 10, WRO 95, WRO 100 and WRO 200, maintenance support period

Dear Colleagues,

As we earlier informed you in newsletter GI 107 WRO 10, WRO 100, WRO 200 and WRO 95 are no longer
manufactured. The following is our policy regarding these products.

We will continue to support these products with spare parts through the maintenance support period stated
below.

GWS will not update, modify or do any other type of improvements on these products unless dictated by safety
concerns to the operator or the patient.

The maintenance support period is as follows:

WRO 10- December 31, 2008

WRO 100- December 31, 2010

WRO 200 and WRO 95- December 31, 2014

Note! After the dates stated above, the use of the products is no longer advisable and complaint
concerning these products will not be taken into consideration.

Best regards,

Jan-Olof Röjnert Torbjörn Zaar


